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Board of Supervisors
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701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

Public Hearing on the Proposed County Metering Ordinance

Members of the Board:

On June 13,2000,  your Board scheduled a public hearing to consider a proposed
ordinance amending Santa Cruz County Code by repealing existing Chapter 7.72 and
reenacting its provisions as a new chapter 7.77 and by adding a new chapter 7.72
pertaining to a proposed County metering ordinance.

The proposed ordinance has undergone extensive review by the various water districts
and the County’s Water Advisory Commission. At this point, the ordinance and
associated maps and other materials are being finalized and should be completed
within the next two weeks. To this end, in recognition that the public hearing has been
duly noticed, it is RECOMMENDED that the public hearing be held to receive any
testimony concerning this matter and that your Board continue the public hearing until
the September 19, 2000 meeting.

Respectfully Submitted, RECOMMENDED
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Planning Director County Administrative Officer

cc: County Counsel
HSA
Water Advisory Commission
Interagency Water Resources Working Group


